

Dear Anneliese,

I am pleased to offer my endorsement for your soffit vent product. As a leader in the residential new construction industry, I am familiar with the challenges and problems our industry has yet to face and/or solve. Your product effectively solves one of these long-standing problems: safely and effectively venting a bathroom exhaust fan to a soffit.

Should your product perform the way its design intended, I fully support its use in residential new construction projects and existing home retrofits. I would speculate that Pulte's Northeast Corridor Division would purchase approximately 2,000 vents per year for our residential new construction projects.

Sincerely,

Timothy Pacelli

Field Manager II, Certified Field Trainer

PulteGroup Northeast Corridor Division